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National Inter Deanery Transfer (IDT): 
next application window dates

The next 
application 
window opens 
at 4pm on Friday 
30 January 2015 
and will close at 
4pm on Friday 
27 February 
2015.

Don’t leave that query till next year!
The National IDT team is on hand throughout the year to answer your queries so if 
you need to know something about the process, please get in touch with us now 
and don’t leave it till the next window opens.

More information about the application process, including how to apply and what to 
submit, can also be found on the National IDT website:

www.specialtytraining.hee.nhs.uk/inter-deanery-transfers

Contact us with any IDT related query or comment by 
emailing IDTinfo@southlondon.hee.nhs.uk 


